Heriot Watt University

Universities Retired Staff
Association

September 2023

Membership of the Universities Retired Staff Association (URSA) is open to retired staff (and their partners)
of the University of Edinburgh and Heriot-Watt University. The aims of the Association are to promote the
fellowship and well-being of retired members of staff and to maintain their interest in University affairs.

Meetings, with a speaker, are held monthly from October to April on Tuesday afternoons at 2.30 p.m. in the
Chaplaincy Centre, 1 Bristo Square, Edinburgh (opposite the McEwan Hall). Afternoon visits to places of
interest, a full-day summer outing and social occasions are also arranged.

One-off Membership Fee: Single - £5.00 Joint (with partner) - £7.50
Annual Subscription, 2023/24: Single - £6.00 Joint (with partner) - £9.00

Please enclose a stamped, self-addressed envelope with your cheque and form so that a membership card,
which includes the syllabus, can be sent to you. The first meeting in the 2023/24 session will be on
Tuesday, 10" October 2023, when Eric Melvin, will be speaking on The Fresh Air of the Summer
Morning. The story of Duncan Napier (1831-1921), the famous Edinburgh herbalist.

The application form and programme information are available on the URSA website:
http://www.ed.ac.uk/schools-departments/human-resources/staff-benefits/ursa
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URSA Application Form

To: Ms Grace Dunthorne, 121/5 Rankin Drive, Edinburgh, EH9 3DH

NAME/S .
(Prof/Dr/Mr/Mrs/Miss/Ms)

ADDRESS . . .
............................................. Tel.No........... o i
PostCode . ..... ... Date. ...

E-mMail addreSS™ . . o o

* This is used by URSA to keep members up-to-date with events and news and will not be divulged to any other
organisation.

I/We enclose cheque £............ (made payable to “URSA”) in payment of Membership Fee AND
current Annual Subscription (£11.00 Single / £16.50 Joint).



